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HB 2392 - SB 2525 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Updates the requirement that male citizens of the U.S. must 

register for the federal draft in order to be eligible for enrollment in a state postsecondary school 

to reflect the updated federal code reference to the federal draft. Authorizes state university 

boards to promulgate rules to effectuate the draft requirement.  

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• Updating the Tennessee Code to reflect the federal draft title 50 U.S.C § 3802 rather 

than the outdated reference to 50 U.S.C § 453 will not have a significant impact to state 

government.  

• The state university boards can promulgate rules to effectuate the draft requirement 

within existing resources.    

• Any impact to state government is estimated to be not significant.   
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